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NOTIFICATION
 

KEAM 2025
 

CANCELLATION OF KEAM EXAM CENTRES IN BAHRAIN
AND HYDERABAD

     
   In continuation to this office notification dated 07.03.2025, it is further
notified that the examination centres in Bahrain and Hyderabad are hereby
cancelled, as minimum number of applications are not received for the
respective centres.  The centre allotment of the candidates ,who have opted
Bahrain and Hyderabad  as first choice ,will be now based on the subsequent
preferences of the candidate.

     
Helpline number: 0471- 2525300, 2332120, 2338487 
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